
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“Blue Stars Shine in the Pacific Region”   
MARKER GRANT APPLICATION 

National Garden Clubs, Inc.’s (NGC) Blue Star Memorial Project honors our nation’s service 
men and women by encouraging members to place markers in their communities. 

In the Pacific Region, we want to see “Blue Stars Shine” and are providing financial support 
to clubs, districts, or states for the purchase of a large Memorial Marker, a small By-Way 
Marker, or the restoration of an existing marker. 

Complete the application form and email or mail a copy to 
Diane Franchini, Project Chairman 

153 Greenvale Drive, Ellensburg, WA 98926-9618 
Telephone: 253-653-0827       Email:  franchinisd@gmail.com 

 
 
Club __________________________District _____________________ State Affiliation _______________ 

 

Contact Person ___________________________ Mailing Address _________________________________  

 

Email ________________________________________ Phone ____________________________________ 

Check One:          

            Memorial Marker ($250)                    By-Way Marker ($75)                           Restoration ($100) 

 Have you contacted local government offices for funding assistance?          Yes  No 

 Have you contacted local military groups (VFW, American Legion, etc.) 

for funding assistance ?                Yes  No     

 Does your state have a grant program for Blue Star Memorials?                      Yes  No 

 Can your project be completed during the 2019-2021 term?                                             Yes  No 

 Will you invite Robin Pokorski, PR Director, to attend your dedication?              Yes  No 

   Do you promise to encourage red, white, and blue attire at your dedication?                   Yes  No 

 

 



 

 

 

DESCRIBE YOUR PROJECT 
Provide as much information as you can.   

Where are you in the process of purchasing and placing a Blue Star marker?   
Where will it be located? Is a garden space included?  If so, what will it look like?  

Include a simple landscape plan if you have one.  
How will the entire project be financed? (fundraisers, donations, grants, ??) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Note:  All projects need to be completed by April 2020.       


